
January 8, 2020 

 

SOUNDTRAX MEMO for JANUARY 9th, 2020! 

 

Hi, Folks: 

 

Happy New Year! 

I hope you’ve had a restful break. This is a reminder that we are back to rehearsals on 

Thursday, January 9th.  

 

Group 1 – You are on deck to set up and tear down the rehearsal space, please.  

 

Tomorrow, we will be looking at a couple of new pieces: 

 

Gede Nibo 

Esto Les Digo 

Fireflies 

Jesu Dulcis in Memoria 

And maybe one or two more…Please be ready to add some new titles to your folder 

tomorrow and the next week.  

We will also work on  

The Song That Goes Like This 

How Can I Keep from Singing 

 

Excited to start the new year with you all.  

 

Ms. Farrell 


